
	
	
	
	
	

 
 

  
Family name:____________________________  Class:________________________ 
 
We will be attending the Easter bingo and require _____ entry tickets at 50p each 
 
We will require ____ bingo books at £2.50 per book  Total enclosedt £___________ 
 
Cheques made payable to The	Friends	of	Great	Whelnetham	School 
 
Tickets and bingo books will be sent home with your child/ren	

Chair: Hannah Palframan     Vice Chair: Charlotte Budgen      
Secretary: Jodie Hamlin and Carly Webber     Treasurer: Sam Keast 

Firstly, we would like to take this 
opportunity to thank everyone for the 
continued support over the Christmas 
Period with the School Disco and Shopping 
Stall. We have had great feedback from lots 
of parents and more importantly the 
children.  
We are so pleased to let you know that the 
money raised, on-top of the previous PTFA 
fundraising efforts means Part 1 of the 
outdoor play equipment will be installed! If 
anyone would like to know more about this, 
or how you can become involved with the 
PTFA, we welcome anyone…the more the 
merrier! It would be lovely to see some new 
faces and hear about some fresh ideas! 

	
When: Friday 27th March 
Where: Great Whelnetham Community Centre 
Time: From 6pm 
This fun evening is only 50p each for entry and 
Bingo books are £2.50 per book 
 
We are super eggcited that we will be hosting 
Easter Bingo again this year. We would be 
eggstremely grateful for any Chocolate 
Easter Egg Donations, in exchange for 
dressing up on World Book Day, 
Thursday 5th March. There shall be a 
basket for donations to be dropped off outside 
reception on the morning.   
 
If you have any queries about this event, please 
do not hesitate to poach one of us. 
 

Next P.T.F.A meeting: February 27th,  
7 .30pm @ Rushbrooke Arms 	

P.T.F.A UPDATE 

	  


